
 
11 September 2019 

To: Pieter 
 

ASSISTING WITH COMBIFORTE SPRAY AND FLORACHOC FOR THE KIDS  

 

Thank you so much for your help.  For donating the Combiforte Spray and Florachoc for our kids, we can 

definitely see an improvement. As a place of safety we often struggle with additional supplements.  

Government hospitals are often crowded with extremely long queues, and even longer waiting times.  
 

The number of children in our home change every so often with three going to different places during 

the past week, making space available to a new baby in need.  The number of babies can vary a lot as 

we had 13 babies during December 2018. With a total of 17 children it was a challenge but we made it 

work.  Our home is always ready to receive children that are removed due to their parents putting them 

in danger or they are arrested for various crimes and can’t be left alone.  We must be ready to accept 

children of any age at any time.  For that we have crates with clothes sorted in age and gender ranging 

from prem through to teenager sizes.  In the past year alone we had 23 babies that we took care of. 

 

We have had the privilege to be entrusted with 126 children since April 2011 that we have been doing 

this.  Without the support of the community and companies such as yours we would not be able to care 

for the children in our care.  In short, we will not be able to do what we do without your support. 

 

We greatly appreciate the support that you have extended to Rock of Hope and specifically to all our 

little ones.  If you have any further inquiries please do not hesitate to contact Wouter Prozesky, Rock of 

Hope Nursery Manager on 0794234799 or wouter@rockofhope.co.za. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Wouter Prozesky 

Rock of Hope Nursery Manager 

 

mailto:wouter@rockofhope.co.za

